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                  01st April 2020 
 
To: All Parish Councillors 
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
You are invited to attend a digital meeting of the Parish Council which will be held at 7.30 pm 
on Monday the 6th April via Zoom 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Katy Hughes 
Clerk to the Council 
 

AGENDA 
 

1 Welcome and Introductions 
 

2 Acceptance of Apologies for Absence 
 

3 Declarations of Interest:  
Members are asked to declare any Personal Interest or Disclosable Pecuniary 
Interest which they may have in any of the items under consideration at this 
meeting. *See notes at the end of the Agenda. 

 
4 Public questions 

 
5 Borough Councillors Briefing 

 
6 Clerk’s Report 

i) Enforcement prosecution report 
ii) Update on council matters 

 
7 Reports from Outside / Other Meetings 

i) Meeting with Pinewood Boxing Club & WBC – 03.03 (Cllr Newland) 
ii) Web meeting with Web Marketing Matters (new website) – 25.03 (Cllrs Foxwell, 

Plume & Stephens) 
 

 
8 Cllr Nicholas Martin – Member report 

i) Update on pond off Honey Hill 
ii) Development impacts on local trees and hedgerows:  

Supporting the parish council in reviewing planning applications in relation to 
the impact on trees and hedgerows in Wokingham Without. 

 
9 Chairman’s Communications 



   

 
10 Items for Information and Discussion at Future Meetings 

 
11 Date of Next Meeting – Meeting of the Parish Council at 7:30pm-  11th May 

2020. 
 
*Notes on Declaration of Interest 
Members with a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest, as listed in Appendix A of the Code of Conduct, 
or with an interest listed in Appendix B of the Code of Conduct, in any matter to be considered 
in this Agenda, should declare the interest at the start of the meeting, and withdraw from the 
meeting when the matter is under consideration. If Members have any questions about this 
process, they are requested to speak to the Clerk before the meeting, as it is not practical to 
give detailed advice at the meeting itself. 

 
 


